
Please support this HB2329 because it is the only actually inclusive proposal to change the state song. Allowing the opportunity for 
those who are misrepresented in the current song to write a more appropriate and inclusive song is the only way to properly 
represent the history and diversity of this state. Please give Oregonians the opportunity to truly honor our history and heal from our 
past. Thank you. 


